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KS1 CHRISTMAS THEATRE TRIP  
Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
The school have been able to secure Pantomime tickets for Hansel & Gretel at the Sherman 
Theatre, Cardiff on Tuesday 5th December 2023 for children in Reception, Y1, Y1/2 and Y2.  
Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not 
otherwise have.   
 
We ask that parents and/or carers contribute £10.00 per child which will include entrance 
and transport. 
  
The children will be attending the matinee performance, leaving school after lunch and will 
return to school in time for 3pm. 
 
All payments for visits and trips are now being taken via Parent Pay. Please access your child’s 
account to make payment no later than Friday 20th October 2023, so that final numbers and 
payment can be given to the theatre.  
 
Consent has already been obtained from the global consent form, however if you have any 
concerns regarding the trip please contact the school. 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

C HART 
HEADTEACHER 
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